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Holden Reservoir Inlet 
Pipeline Project  
Project update – changed traffic conditions, Melton 
Highway at Sanctuary Road roundabout 

About the project 

The new Holden Reservoir Inlet Pipeline will be approximately three kilometres long and will 
travel along the media strip of Melton Highway, westbound from Antionetta Way, Hillside 
across the north side at Sanctuary Road. This project is the first phase of a three-part 
overarching project which will supply high-quality drinking water to Melbourne’s growing outer 
west.  

What are we currently doing? 

The works have progressed on the northern side of Melton Highway and will now enter the 
Sanctuary Road roundabout roadway.  

We have revised the traffic impacts since our last correspondence to you. Please see the map 
below for further details. 

For the safety of 
motorists and workers 
the roundabout at 
Sanctuary Road has 
been modified. There 
will be no right turn from 
Sanctuary Road onto the 
Melton Highway and The 
Regency, Hillside will be 
closed to traffic exiting 
and entering the 
roundabout. 

Motorists will need to 
seek alternative routes 
at other locations to 
enter the Melton 
Highway. Please see the 
detour map over page 
for further details. 
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When will this be happening? 

Works impacting the Sanctuary Road roundabout will start on Tuesday 26 November and will 
take approximately eight weeks until late January 2020.  

Suggested street detours  

Impacts to public transport 

Five bus stops along the 476 route will 
temporarily close as works are carried 
out at the roundabout. All bus stops on 
The Regency, Sanctuary Road and 
Beattys Road will be closed. 

Passengers will need to catch the bus 
from Wattle Valley Drive, Hillside.  

Passengers walking from Sanctuary Road 
and Beattys Road can safely cross the 
Melton Highway at a newly installed 
pedestrian crossing adjacent to the 
Sanctuary Road roundabout.  

The five bus stops will be closed from 
Tuesday 26 November until late January 
2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Keep up to date with what’s happening 
For more information about this project follow us on 
the Melbourne Water webpage 
melbournewater.com.au/holden or please call the 
project team on 1800 931 140 or email 
holdenreservoirpipeline@melbournewater.com.au  

For an interpreter, please call the         
Translating and Interpreting Service 
(TIS National) on 13 14 50 

 
Like us 
facebook.com/melbournewater 

Follow us 
@MelbourneWater 

Visit us 
www.melbournewater.com.au 
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